Dr. Robert M. Eacr HETADATA Corporation P.O. Box 746 Mill Valley, CA 94941

Dear Dr. Baer:

This letter is in response to your inquiry of July 29, 1975 for information regarding Federal support for research in artificial intelligence in medicine and for information about the SUMEX-AIM program. This information is being assembled and will be sent to you as soon as it is available - within the next week or ten days.

Sincerely yours,

James F. O'Donnell, Ph.D. Acting Chief Biotechnology Resources Branch Division of Research Resources

CRBrewer/ms